Hello to all! Can you believe that next May it will be 60 years since we graduated from R L
Paschal High School? To celebrate this milestone, let's get together and have a reunion!

The date is Saturday, May 17th, and the time is 5:00 to 9:00 p.m. The place is Fred's Texas Cafe,
7101 Camp Bowie West Blvd. This is the same Fred's that was in the West 7th Street area for
many years, just moved to a different location.

The reunion will be slightly different from those in the past. You will not need to send money in
advance. Instead, you will pay at Fred's only for your food and drink. There will be a cash bar,
and the wait staff will take food and beverage orders. Cash or debit/credit cards will be
accepted.

Another difference is that there will be no mailings or phone call for this reunion. However, we
do need a head count, so simply reply to Paschal65@yahoo.com with a “yes, I'll be there” or
“no, | can’t make it” by Monday, May 5th. With your “yes” reply, be sure to include the number
of people in your party. NOTE: Do not reply to the sender’s address! Only emails to
Paschal65@yahoo.com will put your name on the list.

Remember invitations and replies are by email only. If you want to invite your Paschal friends
who may not have received an invitation, just give them the particulars, and let them know that
all they have to do is send an email to Paschal65@yahoo.com with their name and the number
of people in their party.

We hope to see you in May!

Your PHS 60th Reunion Committee
Carl Hickey

Keith Pittman

Ed Seghers
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